Support, but has concerns about surface water AH 5’9395/ -

Subject: 16/01317/MFUL

From: Louise Pink

Sent: 15 September 2016 09:21

To: Development Management

Subject: Re: Planning Application 16/01317/MFUL - Land at OS Field 6855, Mill Lane, Sheriff Hutton

Dear Planning,

Sheriff Hutton Parish Council support the above mentioned planning application but do wish to make the
following comment:-

The Parish Council have concerns over surface water and wish to ensure that the existing water ways are
maintained.

Best Regards,

Louise
Clerk - Sheriff Hutton Parish Council



